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Docket No. 99901164 January 11, 1994

Mr. James Majewski, General Manager
Electronic Resources Unit

Whittaker Corporation -
1955 N. Surveyor Avenue
Simi Valley, California 93063 .

Dear Mr. Majewski:
SUBJECT: FUTURE NRC INSPECTION OF WHITTAKER ENERGY RESOURCES UNIT

This letter confirms the dates of January 18-20, 1994, for an NRC inspection
of the Energy Resources Unit of the Whittaker Corporation. These dates were
established in a telephone call between Mr. F. P. Rudek of your staff and
Mr. R. C. Wilson of the NRC on December 22, 1993.

The inspection will review selected portions of your 10 CFR Part 50,
Appendix B, quality assurance program as implemented in the delivery of
dedicated safety-qrade items; review your 10 CFR Part 2] reporting program;
and address the !indings of NRC Inspection Report 99901164/89-01.

We lTook forward to your cooperation on this inspection. If you have any
questions, please contact me at 301/504-2961 or Mr. Wilson at 301/504-3220.

Sincerely,

Leif J. Norrholm, Chief
vengor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection
and Licensee Performance
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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